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Members of the Oregon Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources.

I am 67 years old, born and raised in Oregon.  I do not like the direction this state has
gone and disagree with most new Bills and laws.  However, I fully agree with House
Bill 2027.  

As a child I loved to play in and around the Deschutes River, especially the stretch
that no is Sunriver.  I would find the greatest treasures at Camp Abbot.

Please adhere to Oregon Administrative Rule 736-040-0073 and continue to prohibit
any new bridges on the Deschutes River.

Thank you for your time,

Thomas E. Nitcher
67067 Central St. 
Bend, OR 97703
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